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Our Ref: MGLA240220-3501 

 
18 March 2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 24 February 2020. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

The amount of money spent on official photography and videography services by the 
Greater London Authority in each year since 2016. 
 
The amount of money spent on official photography and videography services by the 
Mayor's office in each year since 2016. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 

The amount of money spent on official photography and videography services by the 
Greater London Authority in each year since 2016. 

 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request. 
 

• Photography and videography cost for 2016/17 - £171,295.35 

• Photography and videography cost for 2017/18 - £123,208.05 

• Photography and videography cost for 2018/19 - £209,242.70 
 
Additionally, the GLA pays for the services of an onsite broadcasting unit. They broadcast all 
Mayoral and Assembly meetings within the building, which are available for public viewing on 
our website. They also assist with all audio visual set ups for events within the main event areas 
of the building. Outlined below are their costs: 
 

• Broadcasting cost for 2016/17 - £357,984.52 

• Broadcasting cost for 2017/18 - £373,600.73 

• Broadcasting cost for 2018/19 - £534,407.82 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
The amount of money spent on official photography and videography services by the 
Mayor's office in each year since 2016. 

 
The Mayor’s Office do not have a budget for photography for the Mayor. 
The Mayor’s Office do not have a budget for videography for the Mayor. 

 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA240220-3501. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




